
Dear Second Grade Families,

Here is a list of supplies that is asked of each family to 
purchase. Please bring these items to our Back to School 
Night, or on the first day of school.

q Backpack – label with name
q Lunch box – label with name
q Reusable water bottle – label with name
q 3 durable, two pocket folders
q 2 notebooks
q 1 pack of Ticonderoga #2 pencils
q 2 packs of glue sticks
q 1 pack of dry erase markers
q 1 pack of crayons
q 1 pack of colored pencils
q 1 pack of washable markers
q 1 pack of pink erasers
q 1 pair of metal, child-sized scissors
q 1 pair of headphones
q 1 Bible (ESV translation)
q 1 large pencil box – label with name

Optional Donations: tissues, paper towels, disinfecting 
wipes, hand sanitizer

Classroom Supplies



Your love and support in supplying these materials is 
very much appreciated!

WELCOME TO SECOND GRADE!

I am so grateful that the Lord led me to be YOUR 
TEACHER! Together, we will grow our minds and our 
faith. In my class, we are a family of believers, praying 
for each other and this world. Not only will we learn a ton, 
but we will have an absolute blast doing it!

Please feel free to reach out at anytime during the school 
year, and I will be more than happy to help in any way 
that I can. 

Love,
Mrs. Shermeto

A Note From Your Teacher


